
Year 6 Newsletter Date: w/b 28/06/2021

Hello,

Homework:
You will find any logins that your child needs in their green homework
log.

Maths: Complete some time tables rockstars (TTRS). We would like all
children to spend the next couple of weeks practising their times
tables to help with their maths fluency.

Spelling Shed: This week we have not set spelling shed homework but
the children should still be able to practice units we have covered so
far this year.

Reading: Children should continue to read at least three times per
week. This is so important. Even though the children read for 30-40
minutes a day in school, it is essential for them to consolidate their
reading at home.

Topic:
A lot of time has been spent at the moment rehearsing for the leavers’
performance but we are still doing some topic work. This week, the
children have completed some of the SRE lessons. To see what each
lesson covers please refer to the letter sent out at the start of the half
term.

Reminders for half-term:
Malvern and week beginning 21st June
The children, who attended Malvern, took part in numerous physical
activities. Those children, who remained at school, were treated to a
range of creative tasks.

Leavers’ assembly
Unfortunately due to covid restrictions, we are unable to perform the
leavers’ assembly to parents. However, we will be recording the
performances and sharing with parents at a later date.

Sports afternoon
Wednesday July 7th the children will be competing in a sports
afternoon. Unfortunately, we are unable to invite parents due to covid
restrictions. This is not one of our usual PE days so please ensure that
you send your child to school in their PE kit.

Thank you,

Miss Cox, Miss Gatfield and Mr Laight


